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I wish to state that both my husband and I are against the newly proposed bill
 regarding abortion.  We do not agree with the taking of a baby's life right up to the
 end of pregnancy.  The short and long term consequences would be devastating
 for medical staff, the mother herself, the baby and the families concerned. 

Margaret and Robin Powell
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